
Arnold,David (Environmental Services) 

From: Canney,Denis (Environmental Services)

Sent: 24 January 2012 17:10

To: Arnold,David (Environmental Services)

Subject: RE: Provectus - A61 Hill Top Farm Proposal - Pre-Application Service
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30/01/2012

No probs 
  
I see they want to present to Members in March as well. 
  
  
  

From: Arnold,David (Environmental Services)  
Sent: 24 January 2012 17:06 
To: Canney,Denis (Environmental Services) 
Cc: ES Planning Control (Environmental Services); Murfin,Rob (Environmental Services) 
Subject: FW: Provectus - A61 Hill Top Farm Proposal - Pre-Application Service 
  

Denis 
  
EM4/1211/138 
  
I will contact Christian Smith to explain that we cannot charge for pre-application until we 
have Member approval.  You will note that we already have this scheme registered on 
PACS.  Please can we discuss way forward. 
  
Cheers 
  
Sara : Please can you file attachments / email - Ta 

From: Christian Smith [mailto:chris@cjsplanning.com]  
Sent: 24 January 2012 16:09 
To: Murfin,Rob (Environmental Services); Arnold,David (Environmental Services) 
Subject: Provectus - A61 Hill Top Farm Proposal - Pre-Application Service 
  
Dear Rob/David, 
  
Please find enclosed an electronic copy of the submission, which has been posted to you today regarding a request 
to purchase the Council’s pre-application service. A cheque for £600 (£500 + VAT) accompanies the submission in 
the post. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Christian Smith, (MRTPI) 
Chartered Planning Consultant 

  

 
43 Station Road 
Glenfield 
Leicester 
LE3 8BU             
                                          
Mobile: 07743 894577 
  
  
  
  


